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Retirement Functions 

Hul’qumi’num Language 

High school students are invited to 
experience university for a day at VIU. 
Discovery Days 2018 happens Feb. 27 to 
Mar. 1 at the Nanaimo Campus at VIU.  
Grades 10 to 12 students from across the 
Island can learn about supports offered 
for potential students. 

From coding in a computer lab, to a 
group jam session, to printing t-shirts and 
testing simulators, students will get a real 
life experience of what university looks 
like. Find out more. 

Planning a retirement event? 

Send the details to 

communications@sd68.bc.ca  

 Join CUPE members for a  

Retirement Celebration  on 

Sunday, May 27 at the 

Nanaimo Golf Club – 1 to 

4pm. 
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CONTACT 

Current and past issues of  
NLPS News can be found   

at sd68.bc.ca 
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Pink Shirt Day is 
Wednesday, 

February 28.  Let’s 
show our support 

and raise 
awareness for 

anti-bullying 
initiatives. 

More information 
is available here. 

Pink Shirt Day  

Thanks to the Aboriginal Education 
Department, staff have an opportunity 
to learn Hul’qumi’num.  Welcome to “A 
Word a Week.”  Each week will share a 

Hul’qumi’num word with you.  
Uy skweyul – Good Day!   

To submit an item  
for NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 
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